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Outcome WORKPLACE AUTHORITY 
 
Question No.  EW625_09 
 
Senator Abetz asked on 3 June 2008, EEWR Hansard page 51: 
 
 
Question 
 
Can I then inquire as to whether you had any difficulty with late lodgements. Were there any 
that said, ‘We put it in the mail but you’ve received them late’?  
 
Answer 
 
The Workplace Authority has provided the following response: 
 
Employers and their representatives were provided with online, mail and dedicated fax 
lodgement facilities for agreements that were made prior to 28 March 2008 and lodged on or 
before 11 April 2008.  
 
As such no difficulty was experienced by the Workplace Authority in regard to the late 
lodgement of agreements. 
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